
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We invite you to come celebrate the 52nd Anniversary of WOYC 

 with us this year, April 1, 2023. 

9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 
Yuma Heritage Library Lawn 

350 S. 3rd Ave., Yuma, AZ 85364 
 

“Family Saturday” 

Engaging and celebrating families is at the heart of supporting our 

youngest learners. AZAEYC applauds family members’ role as young 

children’s first and most important teachers.  

 

Join us in the celebration of our young children. This is a FUN, FREE event 
to come and experience:  Arts and Crafts Activities, Door Prizes and More! 

 

For event information please contact: 
Chairperson:Mariel Navarrete|mariel.navarrete@cplc.org 

President: Patricia E. Miranda (928) 750-5187: email: 

patricia.miranda@cplc.org 

Week of the Young Child 

52nd Anniversary 


